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Offered by Councilor Matt O’Malley

CITY OF BOSTON

IN CITY COUNCIL

ORDER FOR A HEARING REGARDING A MEDICAL MARIJUANA
DISPENSARY AT 1524 VFW PARKWAY IN WEST ROXBURY

WHERFAS: Beacon Compassion Center, a medical marijuana company, is seeking approval to open a
dispensary at 1524 VFW Parkway; and

WHERFAS: In order to advance further in the process, the petitioner must obtain a letter of support or
non-opposition from the Mayor of Boston or the Boston City Council; THEREFORE
BEIT

ORDERED:  That the appropriate committee of the Boston City Council hold a hearing to determine
the suitability of 1524 VFW Parlcway as a potential location for a medical marijuana
dispensary; AND BE I'T FURTHER

ORDERED: Thatihe City Clerk duly transcribe the outcome of the hearing and any decisions therof,
in a manner and format consistent with the regulations of the Massachusetts Department
of Public Health,

Filed in City Council: January 12, 2018




